
City of Westbrook 

Request for Proposal 

     Pre-owned Automobile 

 

 

The City of Westbrook Police Department is seeking proposals from qualified vehicle 

dealers to provide us with one (1) pre-owned automobile. We request the proposal be 

faxed or e-mailed back by 3pm Wednesday April 2, 2014 to fax; (207)-854-0657 or 

troth@westbrook.me.us.  The bid proposal form is available by contacting Capt. Tom 

Roth at the previous email address.   

 

Price should include delivery of the vehicle to the Westbrook Police Department at 570 

Main St, Westbrook, Maine 04092 and must comply with the specifications below.  The 

Westbrook Police Department will select a vehicle based on style, mileage, model year 

and suitability to task.  

 

Any proposed vehicle must be made available for inspection by our mechanic.   

 

Questions regarding the specifications should be directed to Capt. Tom Roth, Westbrook 

Police Department at (207) 854-0644 x406 between 8:00am and 5:00pm. 

 

Specifications 

One pre-owned Automobile 

 

MODEL:         Any to include: 

Automatic transmission 

4-door 

 

YEAR: 2010 or newer 

 

MILEAGE: under 40,000 miles 

 

This vehicle will be utilized by detectives and should comfortably seat 4 persons and 

have seatbelts for 5 persons.   

  

     

 
 


